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C.A.T.C. NEWS 

President’s Message 
by Walt Maynard 
 
     The Myrtle Beach show in November was a success 
thanks to Gene McIntyre and Mike Squires and the many 
other volunteers that helped out.  We had members from 
12 different states and many have pledged to come back 
next year.  The sun was shining; the temperature around 
70 degrees and it was just one of those great SC Fall 
days. A great deal of tackle came in off the street and ac-
tually slowed the show for the members; we’ll have to 
change the format for next year so that the auctions don’t 
interfere with the show. 

       

We had a  show patch and our first offering of the club’s 
20

th
 anniversary patch, which will again be available in the 

Spring show in Southern Pines.   If you haven’t made your 
reservation yet give Ralph Acker or Hoyt Royal a call.                                                 
     We have a new Vice President; Elizabeth Yates and 
three new positions; Director South Carolina  -  Jack Gal-
lagher,  Director North Carolina  -  Hoyt Royal and  Direc-
tor at large – Harry Matthews.   Thanks to outgoing VP 
John Walker for his years of service. 
     We’ll return to Myrtle Beach in November of next year 
and I’d like to encourage all of you to talk up the show and 
take some flyers when you go to other club’s shows, the 
National or any sporting event that other collectors are 
attending. 
     We did have a couple of issues at the show which we 
have passed on to the Resort and have been promised 
they will address them.  The main one being the PA sys-
tem and, as the auction does not need to be broadcast to 
the entire room, we’re looking into getting a small system 
that would be more local.   

CATC 20 Year Anniversary Patch  

Available at Spring Show 

 

     The 20 Year Anniversary Patch will be for sale to 2011 
dues paid members at the Spring Show in Southern Pines. 
Cost will be $5.00 each, with a limit of two per “family 
membership” [as defined in Section IV (B) of club bylaws]. 
Remaining patches will be made available beginning in 
May to those members who were unable to attend the 
show. 

 

 
The Club will also have some of the T-Shirts for sale that 
were available at the Myrtle Beach show.  These are the 
only shirts ever done for CATC and they feature a colorful 
image that illustrates some of the sport fish available along 
the Carolina coastline.  



 

 

Carolina Antique Tackle Collectors Officers 
 

 
Walt Maynard 

President 
Email: wallypm@aol.com 

Elizabeth Yates 
Vice-President 

Email: ebyates@earthlink.net 

Steve Barrow 
Secretary / Treasurer 

Email: stb647@embarqmail.com 

The C.A.T.C. News is published 4 times a year and is the official publication of the Carolina Antique  
Tackle Collectors.  Articles and stories for the newsletter are welcome and should be sent to: 

Newsletter Editor 
Joe Yates  Email: jyates@ix.netcom.com 

 

Are Your 2011 CATC Dues Paid? 
 
     It’s easy to tell whether or not your 2011 
dues have been paid. Just look at the area 
near the mailing label on this newsletter. If 
your dues have not been paid there will a 
small “$20 DUE” stamped in red near your 
name and address. If you see the “$20 DUE” 
stamp, please send a check for $20 (made 
out to CATC) to: 

 
 Steve Barrow 

CATC Sec/Treas 
P.O. Box 487 

Kittrell, NC   27544 
 
     Member dues must be paid in order to par-
ticipate in our upcoming Spring Show in 
Southern Pines, NC, and to purchase a 2011 
CATC 20 year anniversary patch. 
     If you have any recent changes to your 
home address, telephone numbers, email ad-
dress, collecting interests, etc., please call or 
email so our club records can be updated. 
That will ensure that the 2011 CATC directory 
will contain the correct information. If you 
have any questions about your dues or direc-
tory information, contact Steve at 
stb647@embarqmail.com, or home phone 
252-492-7356 or cell 919-612-9750.. 

CATC Vice President and Directors elected 

at 2010 Fall Show 
  
     The annual Fall Show business meeting was held on 
Sunday, November 21st in Myrtle Beach.  On the agen-
da were the election of a club Vice President and three 
Directors for the two year terms of 2011 and 2012. John 
Walker had been our Vice President since his initial elec-
tion in 2006, and was reelected at the 2008 Fall Show. 
The Director positions are new to the Board, and were 
authorized by a change to the CATC bylaws voted in by 
members at the 2010 Spring Show business meeting. 
     Prior to the Fall Show business meeting, the CATC 
Board had received the nomination of Elizabeth Yates 
for the Vice President position, and nominations for Di-
rectors as follows: for North Carolina Hoyt Royal from 
Winston-Salem; for South Carolina Jack Gallagher from 
Manning; and for all other states Harry Matthews from 
Hoschton, Georgia. 
     President Walt Maynard opened the meeting, an-
nounced the officer positions to be elected and the nomi-
nations received to date, and asked if there were other 
nominations for these Board positions. No other nomina-
tions were received, and the members listed above were 
elected to their respective posts by voice vote of the 
members present. Walt then asked the membership if 
there were other issues to be addressed at the business 
meeting, and none were raised. The meeting was then 
closed. 
     The next CATC election of officers will occur at the 
2011 Fall Show, where the President and Secretary/
Treasurer positions will be filled. 
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Myrtle Beach, South Carolina—November 2010 

Friday fishing contest on the Springmaid Pier Gail Jenkins & Hack Hensley were the big fish winners 

Phil Dawson won Best of Show Part of the Phil Dawson line dryer display 

Joe Damron won best lure display award John Walker won best rod & reel display award 

Nicholas Dahlem won youth display award Harry Matthews with his raffle prize 



 

 

The CATC News Editor 

6807 Castlegate Drive 

Charlotte, NC 28226 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Shows of Regional Interest 

 
January 7-8, 2011 
NFLCC Winterfest 

Pigeon Forge, Tennessee 

 
February 25-27, 2011 
FATC Winter Show 

Daytona Beach, Florida 
 

April  9-10, 2011 
CATC Spring Show 
Southern Pines, NC 

 
June 11-12, 2011 

FATC Summer Show 
St. Augustine, Florida 

 
 
 
 Junior Samples with his tackle box on a Ranger bass boat.  
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